
Grafton Development Review Board Public Notice 
Proposed Subdivision 

 
           

The estate of Ms. Iva G. Fisher is being subdivided 
to family members. The 164 acre parcel is 
proposed to be split into 3 separate lots as well as 
acreage annexed into adjacent family lots.  There 
is no proposed development. A subdivision 
hearing will be held by the Grafton Development 
Review Board on Tuesday, January 14, 2020. All 
Grafton Development Review Board meetings 
begin at 6:30pm and are held at the Grafton 
Highway Garage. You may participate in the 
public meeting and hearing and/or provide 
written comments. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact Chuck Wise at 
603-400-0844 or cwise@graftonvt.org.  
Participation in the hearing is required if you 
intend to legally appeal the decision. Members of 
the general public may participate, but only 
persons granted interested person status may 
have legal standing to participate in an appeal.    


